

Henry Chadwick Community Primary School

E-mail: office@henrychadwick.staffs.sch.uk Collaboration

Website: www.henrychadwick.staffs.sch.uk

Headteacher Mrs V Barnes

School Lane, Hill Ridware, Rugeley WS15 3QN

2nd October 2023

Dear Mums, Dads and Carers

Year 5/6 – World War Two Workshop – 23rd October 2023

As part of our topic work in class we have arranged an interactive virtual workshop on World War 2 for the children in Y5/6. The workshop will cover the blackout, the blitz, wardens, gas masks, bomb handling and looking at the war from the perspective of a German family as well as food rationing. This workshop will support the work we are doing in class for this term's topic and should be a great way to bring the lessons to life with real artefacts, stories and activities. We have booked the workshop for the morning of the 23rd October 2023.

We would like to ask for a voluntary contribution of £3.50 per pupil to help us to cover the cost of the workshop. Your support is appreciated.

The preferred form of payment for this activity is via Parent Pay. If possible, could payment please be made by the 20th October. If you are in receipt of Free School Meals the cost of the workshop can be subsidised by school but if you are able to contribute to help support the school's budget please do so.

By paying onto Parent Pay for this activity, we consider that you are also giving your permission for your child to take part in the workshop - if you have any additional requirements you wish staff to be aware of please don't hesitate to speak to a member of staff.

Thank you

Paul O'Leary